Request for Contract Performance Period Extensions
7.6.22

During annual performance verifications for active, approved incentives from GO Topeka, some companies have
expressed a desire to extend the performance period for their planned investments and new jobs. Due to the pandemic,
timing of investments due to supply chain issues as well as the ability to add new jobs have been negatively impacted.

GO Topeka is recommending extending the performance period by an additional three years for each of the 17
companies who were under active incentive agreements for the years 2020, 2021 and 2022. This extension does not
change the job and investment performance indicators agreed upon. The extension only allows additional time to make
investments and add new jobs.

If approved, each company will have an amendment added to their current incentive agreement to reflect the change
above.
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